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Message from West Lancs Borough Council 
  
The Council is conducting a public consultation regarding the renewal of 
the Public Space Protection Order (PSPO) for dog fouling and dog control. 
As the current order expires in March 2026, we are required to seek public 
input before its extension.  
  
The PSPO plays a crucial role in maintaining clean and safe public spaces, 
ensuring responsible dog ownership. We request your support in 
encouraging residents to provide feedback. The information gathered will 
be used to inform Council members before making a final decision.  
  
The survey will be conducted digitally via Your Voice West Lancashire, with 
paper copies available upon request and at CSP (Ormskirk & 
Skelmersdale) and the Coppice Cafe at the Beacon. The consultation will 
be completed by September at the latest and will remain open for six 
weeks.  
  
Please distribute this information within your parish and encourage 
participation in the consultation.  
  
Link to survey: https://bit.ly/3GnXv90   
  
If you have not already registered on the platform you will be prompted to 
do so, please follow these simple steps:  
  
1.           In the top right-hand corner click on Register   
2.           Complete the registration form   
3.           Click on Register   
  
You will be emailed a code to validate your registration.   
  
Once registered/or if you are already registered, you will be prompted to 
sign in. Once signed in you will be able to complete the survey, which 
should take less than 10 minutes.    
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